
Ag Media Summit 2018 First-Time Attendee Stipend Application 
 
The AAEA Professional Improvement Foundation is offering up to 10, $100 stipends to help offset first-
time attendee registration costs to attend the Agricultural Media Summit.  
 
Applicant requirements:  

• Must be a first-time attendee of AMS (those who attended previously as a student will be 
considered). 

• Must send application to AAEA Membership Committee chair, Amy Roady at roadya@ilsoy.org 
by Monday, June 4, 2018. 

• You do not have to be an AAEA member to receive this benefit.  
 
Stipends are available to AAEA members and non-members involved in the agricultural communications 
profession (writer, editor, photographer, designer, public relations, corporate communications, etc.). 
Stipends are available only to those who have never attended Ag Media Summit as a professional – 
please do not apply if you have attended in the past. 
 
About the Ag Media Summit 
The 20th annual Agricultural Media Summit is the largest gathering of crop, livestock, rural lifestyle and 
agribusiness communications professionals in the U.S. The Ag Media Summit will be held in Scottsdale, 
Arizona, August 4-8, 2018.  Summit features include professional development sessions, breakfast, lunch 
and trade show admittance. Visit www.agmediasummit.com for more information about the conference 
and to view the agenda under the Programs tab. 
 
Other Details 
The committee will notify winners by Wednesday June 13, 2018. Recipients must register for the 
conference by June 22 (early-bird registration deadline) and arrange for registration reimbursement 
with AAEA staff. 
 
Name:  
 
Affiliation/company:  
 
Work phone number:  
 
Email:  
 
Social media handle(s):  
 
Are you an AAEA member?       ___ Yes  ___ No 
 
Have you attended Ag Media Summit before?        ___ Yes ___ No 
 
Please tell us why you want to attend the 2018 Ag Media Summit.  
 
Stipend winners are also encouraged to write a brief story of their experience at AMS or covering a 
specific session for the AAEA Byline newsletter following the Summit. 

mailto:roadya@ilsoy.org
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